
 
 
 
 
 
 
His Excellency,  
The Supreme Leader of the Democratic People's Republic of Korea,  
Mr. Kim Jong-un 
via Embassy of the Democratic People's Republic of Korea,  
Glinkastr. 507  
10117 Berlin   
Fax: 030-2293191 
 
 
 
Your Excellency; 
 
Please forgive me for taking the liberty of writing to you on behalf of the Chinese citizen 
Zhang Wen Shi. He has been detained in the Democratic People's Republic of Korea since 
November of 2014, and he has been sentenced to 15 years in prison. According to reliable 
sources, this Christian had previously been abducted from the Chinese city of Changbai, 
where he was living. The allegations that led to the court verdict are not publicly known. 
 
Mr. Zhang Wen Shi has not been guilty of any crime or any action against the government of 
the Democratic People's Republic of Korea, he has only served as a missionary. I am 
therefore humbly asking you to advocate the immediate release of Mr. Zhang Wen Shi and to 
permit him to return to his homeland China.  
 
Most respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


